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24th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Coronavirus symptoms 
Please see advice below: 
 

 Any child showing one or more of the symptoms of COVID-19 (new continuous 
cough, high temperature or loss/change in sense of taste/smell) should remain at 
home.  If your child displays these symptoms in Nursery, we will contact you and ask 
that you collect your child straight away.  
 

 We would advise that your child then has a PCR test, and if positive, your child must 
remain at home and complete the isolation period. You can book a test at: 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/covidtesting   
 

 We ask that you show the result of your child’s test either to Reception, the Office, 
Nursery classroom staff or email a screen shot to:  parents1041@welearn365.com 

 

 If you choose not to get your child PCR tested, your child must remain at home and 
isolate for 10 days from the onset of symptoms.  After the isolation period, the child 
can return to Nursery if they are well enough.   

 

 We would ask you to be alert for any of the less common symptoms of COVID-19 – 
sore throat, headache, fatigue, muscle aches, and we would advise parents/carers 
to get your child PCR tested, particularly if we have informed you we have COVID-19 
cases in Nursery.  Please see the flow chart below. 

 
 
Please contact me if you have any queries 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Paul’s Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire. CV10 8HW 
 

Sharon Kindred B.Ed, MA, NPQH 

Headteacher 
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